THE WHITE HOUSE WASHINGTON

March 17, 2016

The Bronx Latin School Bronx, New York

Dear Students:

Thank you for your letters. I'm glad you joined us for the Canada State Arrival Ceremony, and I hope you all enjoyed your visit to the White House.

Young people like you inspire me every day, and I'm counting on your generation to help chart our Nation's course. Always remember that nothing is beyond your reach as long as you work hard and give everything your all. I encourage you to stay engaged and continue speaking out on issues that matter most to you.

Thank you, again, for writing. You seem like a great group of kids, and I know you have bright futures ahead. If you focus on your education, there are no limits to what you can achieve. Dream big dreams and know that your President believes in you!

Sincerely,



All the best,



All the best, \nearrow